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LAKEVIEW AVENUE OVERCROSSING: NEW CONNECTOR ROAD 

We are pleased to announce that a new connector road for the Lakeview Avenue Overcrossing will 

be open to motorists on or about July 21, 2016.  The new road will allow direct access to the 

Bubach neighborhood, Lakeview Orchard Condominiums and Cobblestone Village from 

Orangethorpe Avenue east of Lakeview Avenue. Please note, Lakeview Avenue remains closed 

between Orangethorpe Avenue and Eisenhower Circle.  Traffic signals have been installed to help 

with traffic flow. Please see the map on the back of this notice. 

The Orange County Transportation Authority reminds motorists, pedestrians and cyclists to use 

caution when traveling through the area. During construction, please:  

 Slow down and watch for workers and equipment 

 Allow extra travel time to get to work, school and appointments 

 Be extra careful when driving at night and in rainy weather 

 Avoid use of mobile phones or other distractions 

 Watch for closures and follow detours 
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The OC Bridges Program is partially funded by Measure M, Orange County’s  

half-cent sales tax for transportation improvements. 
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